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I urge you to reject HB 3103. A lot of study and time went into preparing a Habitat 

Protection Plan (HPC). Please do no disregard the hard-earned and sensible results 

of this plan by over riding it with HB 3103. Our forests are not an unlimited ATM for 

the timber companies and the state. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Martha Pyne 


